March 12, 2002

Dear Ms. O’Brien,

On behalf of the Society of Women Engineers, I would like to thank you for speaking at our February dinner meeting.  Our members really enjoyed hearing about your career experiences with Sun Microsystems and about the leadership challenges you have faced.  Your participation was greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Jill Ferratt

SWE-BWS Internal Communications Secretary

